
 

 MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: February 23, 2021 

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 
I am happy to report that The Legacy at North Augusta has had no cases of COVID-19 in residents or 

team members for the fifth week in a row.  

We are planning to resume safe, in-person communal dining next week and can keep this practice in 

place as long as we can keep COVID-19 out of the community. We also continue small, in-person 

group activities to keep residents connected and engaged with one another. Everyone remains 

masked and socially distanced at all times.  

I am aware that since all residents and the majority of team members have been vaccinated, we’re all 

ready to move forward and resume “normal” life. We continue to seek guidance from National 

Lutheran Communities & Services infectious control experts as well as the state and county 

Department of Health and the CDC. While the vaccine is showing great promise, until a wider portion 

of the country is vaccinated, we need to remain cautious in moving back to “normal” life. I thank each 

one of you for your patience as we continue to navigate during this time. We are working on ways to 

safely allow for indoor community visits and will release more information as soon as it is available.  

If you would like to schedule a virtual visit with your loved one, you may do so here: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits.   

 For screen porch visits, you may sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits.     

 As always, we are thankful for everyone’s cooperation, patience and prayers during this time.   

 As a reminder, all updates can be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward.   
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